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1st August ’22   
 

                                              Important- Seasonal Infections on the rise                            

Dear Parents 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

Monsoon season brings with it its own health related challenges. Looking at the surge in the spread of 

seasonal respiratory infections such as Covid, Viral fever, Monkey flu, please be informed that if your 

child exhibits any of the following symptoms, we would advise not to send the child to school till the 

time he/she is feeling completely fine to avoid further spread of the symptoms: 

• Sore throat 

• Running nose 

• Cough 

• Fever  

• Headache 

• Body ache 

• Skin Rashes 

• Stomach infection (Ache, loose motion) 

Please follow the guidelines shared below: 

1. All students are to wear masks while on campus, as a preventive measure as these symptoms, 

however mild, are very contagious and can spread through respiratory droplets or through 

close personal contact. 

2. It is our moral responsibility not to send a sick child to school and further expose other children 

and be the cause of the spread of infection. 

We appreciate your support in ensuring the health and well-being of our students. 

 

Thank you  

Best Regards 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 


